
 

 

 

BOLTON FOOD Supply Chain Transparency Information and 

Progress Against ISSF Strategic Goal 

 

In accordance with the provisions of ISSF Conservation Measures 2.4 

(Transparency, Audit, Reporting and Purchase Requirements) in its latest version 

dated November 8, 2023, as well as with ISSF Conservation Measures 2.5 

(Transparency in Reporting Progress Against ISSF Five-year Goal) also in effect 

since November 8, 2023,   

BOLTON FOOD publicly shares the percentage of its purchases (measured in 

round ton equivalents) for each of the following Fishery Source categories*: 

• MSC-certified fisheries: 40,5% 

• Fisheries that have entered MSC full assessment: 13,8% 

• Fisheries in the MSC Fisheries in Transition to MSC (ITM) program: 

• Comprehensive FIPs that have been publicly listed and have achieved 

progress within at least the past 24 months,; or are in their initial year of 

listing: 41,7% 

• Comprehensive FIPs that have been publicly listed but have not achieved 

progress in the prior 24 months: 0% 

• None of the above: 4,0% 

The percentage of purchases (measured in round ton equivalents) for each of the 

following Supplier Source categories*: 

• ISSF participating companies: 99,9% 

• Data-check companies: 0%  

• Direct from vessels: 0% 

• None of the above: 0,1% 

BOLTON FOOD is fully committed to progressively reduce the percentages of 

purchases classified as “None of the above” in both classification in accordance 

with ISSF Conservation Measures and with the Bolton Food Tuna Sourcing Policy. 

 

 

*Data referring to Bolton Food brands (Rio Mare, Palmera, Saupiquet and Pêcheurs de France) for the year 2023. 


